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Amy Moon

Energy Facility Siting Specialist

Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council ELECTRONIC SUBMITTAL ONLY
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Moon

Subject: REVISED COLUMBIA GENERATING STATION
DEHALOGENATION CHEMICAL FEED PROJECT ENGINEERING REPORT

Energy Northwest is submitting the attached revised Engineering Report for the
dehalogenation chemical feed project for the Columbia Generating Station. This revision is
being submitted to address the Washington State Department of Ecology’s comments
generated during their Engineering Report review on June 19, 2018. This Engineering Report
meets the requirements of Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 173-240-130 for industrial
wastewater treatment facilities.

Energy Northwest appreciates the time and effort that EFSEC and Ecology has spent
reviewing and commenting on this project.

If you have any questions regarding the revised Engineering Report, please contact WK
Whitehead at (509) 377-8794.

Sincerely,
06/09/18 14:34:49 -07:00

X antas Koennt . \/

Khounnala, Shannon E. , Environme.

cosign
Shannon E. Khounnala
Environmental and Regulatory Programs Manager
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